
DRAFTER’S NOTE

FROM THE

LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

LRBa0256/1dn
MES:kmg:jf

March 29, 1999

I believe that this amendment accomplishes your goal.  You may, however, wish to
have the department of revenue review the amendment.  It is possible that, if AB–46,
as affected by this amendment, becomes law, the department of revenue may have
difficulty administering the sales tax.
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